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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Moses wrote these words in Genesis 8:22. “While the earth remaineth, seedtime and 
harvest, and cold and heat, and summer and winter, and day and night shall not 
cease.”  Is there anyone that can get these words to the UN and our own weather 
“experts”!!!  January and February were rough months for missions conferences as 
some were canceled and some rescheduled.  THANK YOU for your faithful prayers 
and support during these “old-fashioned winter” months.  We are beginning now to 
see the “buds” and “birds” of spring, and we are also seeing the mission conferences 
beginning to “bloom.” 
 
We are glad that we had some time at home to catch up on much needed building 
and maintenance.  The month of March started out with several meetings.  The first 
of March, we were in a new church for us, Trinity Baptist Church near Princeton, 
NC.  They are a wonderful group of believers.  We had good fellowship.  Then, 
March 8th, we attended a memorial service in Effingham, SC for the wife of a 
missionary friend that I had not seen in 54 years.  He and his wife served in Brazil.  
They are a dear couple.  She was a trooper in her battle with cancer to the very end.  
It was a wonderful tribute to a great lady.  In the middle of March, we headed to 
Florida for a missions conference at Faith Baptist Church in Palm Bay.  They have a 
great pastor, staff, and people.  They love missions and missionaries.  We concluded 
the month with doctor’s appointments and even a dentist visit (not my favorite 
medical service).  Then, we closed the last weekend with a missions conference in 
LaGrange, NC at Community Baptist Church and had the privilege of seeing some 
missionaries that I had not seen for years.  Sunday morning, I preached again for 
Trinity Baptist near Princeton, NC.  Yes, they had me back! Maybe to see if I had 
improved any!! Then, we were returned to LaGrange for the evening service. 
 
--Pray for the Eibens as they are hoping to leave for Pohnpei at the end of June.  
 Pray that Benjamin’s eyes will improve with his glasses. 
 
--Pray for our safety and good health as we travel. 
 
--Pray for Mrs. Ruth Arthurs as she awaits the arrival and training of the Eibens. 
 
Yours in His Service, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
John 3:30 & Col. 1:18b 
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